
From: Dave Hoagland
To: njmooreuk@gmail.com; njmooreuk@gmail.com; Brad Boland
Subject: 18 Circle Drive - Acct Dwelling Unit
Date: Monday, January 31, 2022 6:04:11 PM

I am owner of 11 Circle Drive and received your letter regarding your desire for comments.
I would like to go on record as supporting my neighbors application to go forward. To my knowledge I have never
met Jason or Kathryn. As a resident of Castle Rock since 1963 and residing in the immediate area at three different
locations, I wish the Gray’s success, best of luck and a joyful life in what I to this day, consider the nicest area of
town. Please contact me should you have any further questions.
Take care neighbors, stay well.
Regards,
David Hoagland
720 425-6649
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